12/9/24, 4:46 PM

Letter :: Request Disposed Off

File No: 1362
Government of India
IFCI Ltd
IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place
New Delhi

Dated: 09/12/2024
To

Registration Number : IFCIL/R/E/24/00069

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 28/10/2024 and to say that your RTI Application post its receipt was forwarded
to the department concerned and as per the inputs provided by the said department,
the query wise response is as under:-

1. In response to query no.1 and 2 of the application, please note that the sanction for
prosecution is granted under the provisions of PC Act, 1988 (as amended in 2018).

2. In response to query no.3 of the application, please note that the said document is
a confidential document and as such protected from disclosure in view of Sec 8(1)(e),
(h) and (j) of the RTI Act, 2005 as the matter pertains to CBI Investigation..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Vijay Kumar Goyal

FAA & Director - Legal

Address: IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru PlaceNew Delhi
Phone No.: 011-41732121

Yours faithfully

( Varinder Malik)

CPIO & AGM-Legal

Phone No.: 011-41732553

Email : varinder.malik@jifciltd.com

https://rtionline.gov.in/RTIMIS/CPIO/ui.finalReplyLetter.php
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